
 

Citizens Compliments 

Queen City Police Department strives to offer the best service possible to our 
citizens and visitors. 

Our officers are trained to adhere to the latest laws and rules set forth by the City, State and 
Federal guidelines. 

Any violation of those laws or rules may be addressed by a Complaint being filed with the 
department.   

Compliments may be  verbal or in writing. 

 

To file a complaint, see the separate poster for information regarding citizens’ rights 
as well as peace officer’s rights and laws in accordance with the Texas Occupation Code. 

To make a compliment on the Department or an Officer, please contact the Chief 
of Police, Robert W. McGee 

at 903-796-7986 ext. 102  8am to 5pm, by email at robert.mcgee@qcpdtx.org, or by 
regular mail being addressed to: 

Queen City Police Department 

Attention: Chief of Police 

Robert W. McGee  
P.O.BOX 301 

QUEEN CITY, TEXAS 75572 
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